
 

                               

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

Date: 20th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Year 3 Visit 
 

I am writing to inform you that regrettably, we have been unable to secure an offsite visit for the Summer Term. The 

staff have gone above and beyond to contact the relevant persons, and yet, the availability of venues and the coach 

have posed challenges beyond our control. Any feelings of disappointment are natural, and something that we share 

as staff. 

Be that as it may, we remain committed to providing high-quality education and memorable experiences for our pupils 

and have organised an onsite visit on Thursday 20th June 2024, where Year 3 will immerse themselves in Roman life. 

It is an interactive visit that aligns with our History curriculum and offers a valuable opportunity for our pupils to 

interact with Roman amour, helmets, wooden swords and shields and complete Roman military training. 

The following objectives will be achieved: 

• To learn about interpretation through Boudica’s story from the Roman’s point of view.  

• To secure understanding that the Romans were a formidable fighting force and their impact on Britain.  

We do ask parents for a contribution towards the cost of this visit and that cost is £2.00. If you would like your child 

to take part in this visit, please open the School Gateway app, to give parental consent and pay the £2.00. Select 

payments and ‘Y3 Roman Day’.  

We feel it is important for your child to take part in educational visits, and yet, if you do not want your child to 

participate then please let the school office know as soon as possible; this will avoid any unnecessary reminders. The 

deadline for parental consent and payment is end of day, on Wednesday 19th June 2024.  

I truly appreciate your understanding and flexibility during this time. I look forward to writing to parents in the Autumn 

Term, to share the details of their offsite visit to RAF Museum, Cosford. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 


